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Comments: These are not true "WILD" horses. Your data also points that fact out. Any original horses that were

let go in the early 1900's have no descendants that survived.  Consequently, we should not be managing this

group of horses as wild horses. The forest service has a responsibility to take care of the forest and by letting it

get to this point shows that the forest service has not been doing their job. People need to admit that without

managing any group of animal that group will over populate and eat themselves and others out of house and

home. Is it not more humane to manage a population rather than letting them die of starvation? Our history on

the Kaibab forest shows that. These horses do not belong in this forest and should be removed, however that is

done.  


